
NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB NEWSLETTER 
September 2010 Issue 

The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Thursday September 2nd, 2010 
at 7 PM (doors open at 6:30) at the Cimarron Village Community Building in 
Broomfield, see our web site www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions. The program for 
this month will be given by John Barber on Winged Liberty Head (Mercury) dimes and 
the coins' designer Adolph A. Weinman. 

SNACKS – No one has volunteered to bring snacks in September. 

COIN of the MONTH – Token or Medal. (A nice, no problems, coin that you, as a 
collector, would like to have, would be appreciated).   
[The “Coin of the Month” works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the 
featured coin of the month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a 
ticket in the drawing and your coin goes into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the 
winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured. 

COIN QUIZ – We will be having a quiz, so bring your thinking caps. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Last month's meeting was held on August 5th.  We had 20 members signed in on the 
attendance sheet, plus 2 guests which included Jack Denton, our program presenter. 
Please remember to sign in when you arrive and put your chip in the can for the door 
prize drawing. 

MINUTES – Vice-President Stuart R., called the meeting to order at 7:03 pm.   
Stuart reviewed the upcoming coin shows for August. 
Stuart reminded members of the Coin of the Month, the Raffle item, and the evenings 
Coin Quiz. 
Secretary Mark H. talked about the Denver Coin Club 75th Anniversary Dinner. 
A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes of the last meeting.  
Michael T. gave the Treasurers report and stated we have $1285.66 in the club account. A 
motion was made and seconded to approve the Treasurers report. (Remember that any 
adult member may see the complete Treasurer’s report by simply requesting to view it at 
the meeting.)    

Old Business  
No new information on the Coin Fair.  
Dave F. had left information about the Lady with a collection, and indicated it would be 
late August or early September before anything happens. 
There is no news on looking for a new meeting place. 
Stuart R. still has some 2010 Sac Dollars, both P and D, available for face value. 

New Business 
Dave W., per a Steve L. email, talked about the Coin Collection Merit Badge for the Boy 



Scouts. He talked about the process you would need to go through to get involved. He 
also had some applications available. 

SHOW & TELL 
Don K. showed a 20 Pound Egyptian Bank Note that he acquired 25 years ago at the 
Tennessee Paper Money Show. He indicated that this note still is not shown in the paper 
money catalogs. He has tried on multiple occasions to contact the catalog people and they 
never return his queries. 

Stuart R. showed a Canadian Coin that has an Dinosaur on it and is part of a limited 
edition series, (only 13,000 minted). It is a $4 coin and made of silver. The humorous part 
of Stuarts' story is that the coin was in a FED EX box on his front porch and the box had 
a label on it that said something like "Do not release delivery without signature". 
 
COIN QUIZ 
There was no Coin Quiz in August. 
 
PROGRAM – The program was on Seated Dollars given by Jack Denton. Jack gave 
some history on Seated Dollars and a review on the rarity of each date. This series has 
many coins with very low mintages.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The “Coin of the Month”. Silver Washington Quarter. Only one entry, so there was no 
drawing. 
Door prizes and Raffle winners were; 
The Door prize: A 1985 Mint set was won by Robb N. 
The Raffle prize: 1945 D Mercury dime graded MS65 by NGC was won by Kerry H. 
No Auction was held following the meeting. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

If you would like to bring snacks, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you 
would like to bring them. 

No one has signed up yet to bring snacks for the October 2010 meeting, or any other 
future meetings. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Upcoming Coin Shows 
 
September 18th        D&F Coin Show 
                                Jefferson County Fairgrounds (Exhibit Hall) 
                                15200 West 6th Ave. 
                                Golden, CO 
                                9:00am to 5:00pm 
                                Contact David Fox (303) 290-6138 



                                or go to www.d-fcoins.com 
 
 

Northside Coin Club Officers and Directors for 2010 
President Dave F. 

Vice President Stuart R. * 
Secretary Mark H. 
Treasurer Michael T. * 

Director #1 Wayne W. * 
Director #2 Steve L 
Director #3 Dave Wi. * 

* Indicates that this persons’ term expires at the end of 2010. 
 

Secretary’s Editorial Page 
(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers) 
 
No editorial this month. 
 
If you would like to submit an article to be used in the Secretary's Editorial Page, just 
email it to me at secretary@northsidecoinclub.org . 


